
 

 

 

Date: 30 December 2020 

 

Announcement of Remote Hand Service  

 

During the Government announced Home Stay Period, visitor access to M&A Data 

Center will be temporarily suspended from 1 January 2021 to 14 January 2021. 

For the time being, M&A Data Center will provide Free Remote Hand Services beyond 

the usage of existing value-added services, Remote Hand Service (5) times per 

month. Our NOC engineers will support the best services based on the operational 

requirements of our valued customers. 

This announcement is valid within the above stated period, M&A Telecoms will review 

the offer and site access restriction in due course and update the customers. 
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